
Latest arrangement for public services
of Inland Revenue Department

     The Inland Revenue Department announced today (March 28) that, in
addition to the public services set out in the press release issued on March
22, limited general telephone enquiry service will be provided from March 30
through the enquiry hotline at 187 8088 from 9am to 12.30pm and from 1.30pm
to 4pm, Monday to Friday. The service will be provided on a reduced scale and
waiting times may be lengthened.

     The department will review the situation and make further announcements
as necessary.
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